
NATIONAL UTILITIES REGULATORY COMMISSION 

NOTICE 1 OF 2023 
LICENSED WATER TRUCK SERVICE PROVIDERS 2023 

 
Pursuant to the licensing requirement for the supply of a water service contained in sections 60 
and 61 of the Water and Sewerage Act Chapter 9.03 of the revised laws of Saint Lucia 2020, the 
National Utilities Regulatory Commission would like to inform all stakeholders and the wider 
public that the following service providers are licensed to operate a Water Truck Service during 
the period 1st March 2023 to 28th February 2024. 
 

Name of Operation Number of 

Licensed 

Tanks 

Key Contact Person Address and Contact 

Information 

 

Transport and Handling 

Services Limited 

 

2 

 

Vincentia Herman  

 

Water Works Road, 

Castries 

452-3729/ 452-1004 

 

 

Sadoo and Sons 

Trucking Company 

Limited 

 

 

       3 

 

Innocent Sadoo 

 

Myette Gardens, Micoud 

454-0556 

 

10th October 2023 

 

________________________ 

Lawrence Nervais 
Chairman 


